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Governor Martinez Announces the Grand Opening of 

the MVD’s New West Side Location 
 

Albuquerque, N.M. – Today, Governor Susana Martinez announced the grand opening 
of the Eagle Vista MVD Office. The Eagle Vista MVD Office is the newest Motor Vehicle 
Division Office, located on the West Side of Albuquerque. The Eagle Vista office will 
service northwest Albuquerque, Corrales, Rio Rancho, Sandoval County and Northern 
Bernalillo County.  
 
“Since day one, we’ve made it our mission to improve MVD customer service for New 
Mexicans and re-opening an office in Northwest Albuquerque will help the MVD better 
serve the people of New Mexico,” said Governor Susana Martinez. “This office helps us 
reach our goals of making state government more efficient and improving customer 
service.”  
 
The Eagle Vista Office fills the need for an MVD Office in Northwest Albuquerque and 
better balances the workload for offices in the metro area. The Eagle Vista Office is the 
first MVD Office to operate in Northwest Albuquerque since the Cottonwood Mall Office 
was closed in 2010.  
 
“For seven years, thousands of people have driven across town to get MVD services 
and now we’re bringing the services closer to those customers,” said John Monforte, 
Acting Secretary of the New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Department. “This office 
better serves the people of New Mexico and allows us to provide a broader range of 
services to the community.”  
 
In November, the MVD closed the Metro Court MVD in downtown Albuquerque to move 
services to the Eagle Vista MVD Office. The Metro Court MVD served an average of 
6,500 customers while Eagle Vista is estimated to serve over 10,000 a month. 
Additionally, due to the poor parking and traffic situation in downtown Albuquerque, the 
Metro Court Office could not provide driving tests or VIN inspections. The Eagle Vista 
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MVD will be a full service MVD Office, providing a full range of driver and vehicle 
services. 
 
The Eagle Vista MVD Office is located at 9651 Eagle Ranch Road Albuquerque, NM 
87114.  
 
In recent years, MVD has made enormous improvements in customer service. MVD has 
implemented a new computer system, which replaces the MVD’s 25-year-old computer 
system, and launched the Mobile Unit to serve rural communities across New Mexico.  
 
The New Mexico Motor Vehicle Division, a division of the Taxation and Revenue 
Department, is responsible for administering driver’s licenses and vehicle registrations 
in New Mexico. MVD operates 33 field offices and partners with municipalities and 
private vendors across the state to administer services to New Mexicans. The Motor 
Vehicle Division can be contacted online at www.mvd.newmexico.gov and by phone at 
(888) 683-4636.  
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